
 

 

 TENDER CANCELLATION NOTICE   

 Procurement of furniture for NBP Yazman Mandi Branch (B.C 0606), Bahawalpur Region. 

 Procurement of furniture for NBP Kharan Branch (B.C 0154), Quetta Region. 

 

 All concerned are informed that NBP Notice for the above cited tender posted on NBP’s 

website (Ref: NT- 03/07/2022-2, dated 07th March 2022) and PPRA’s website (Ref: TS 

474810E, dated 8th March 2022) be treated as cancelled.     

This advertisement is also available on NBP and PPRA websites.   

 
 
 
Divisional Head 
Procurement Division   
Logistic Communications & Marketing Group   
National Bank of Pakistan   
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Tel: 021- 99220331 and 38902435   
 
 


